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Good afternoon Eric.

Lindsey Ozbolt

Friday, March 16, 2018 4:54 PM

ericj@mdjcontractors.com

'septicdesign@fairpoint.net’

PD-16-00001 Commons at Dry Creek - addtl comments received

PD-16-00001 Commons at Dry Creek DOE comment_3.7.18.pdf; PD-16-00001
Commons at Dry Creek WDFW comment email-attach_2.28.18.pdf; PD-16-00001
Commons at Dry Creek Eburg PW comment email_2.20.18.pdf

Attached are the comments | received in regards to the latest Wetland Reconnaissance and follow-up letter dated
February 23, 2018. CDS Staff will follow up with a letter as how to proceed next week.

Best regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt
Planning Official

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2 | Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7046 | lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us




